
Renewals for ICHRA and QSEHRA Plans 

 

 

 All Health Insurance plans reimbursed with an ICHRA or 

QSEHRA plans are Individual Market Plans 

 All Individual Marketplace plans follow the calendar year and 

begin on January 1st and end on December 31st. 

 Your insurance carrier will contact you to let you know what your 

new premium will be starting January 1, 2024. 

 If you like your plan and are okay with the new price you can keep 

it. You must pay the new premium by January 1, 2024 

 If you do not like the new price or would like to change your plan 

you can do so during Open Enrollment from November 1st through 

January 15th each year. 

 See updates for your corresponding state. 

 Depending on the platform your company uses for ICHRA and 

QSEHRA enrollments you may need to fill out a Reimbursement 

form to report your new premium amount or update the 

reimbursement amount on the platform your company uses if you 

have an employee login. 

 If you are in the state of Virginia you will need to create an 

account on the new Virginia Health Benefit Exchange. Virginia 

residents will no longer have access to healthcare.gov for 

enrollments for plans with effective dates beginning January 1, 

2024 or after. See Updates for Virginia only for more details. 

 For the renewal process in DC contact Michael Jones at 703-819 

3681 



 For questions about the renewal process in Maryland or Virginia 

contact me at 571-636-9366 

 

Sheron Sidbury 

Healthcare Cost Containment Specialist 

7676 Richmond Hwy #6817 

Alexandria, VA 22306 

(571) 636-9366 

sheron@sesinsureme.com  

https://www.youdesignaplan.com/  
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